## Dear Team,

We are pleased to share the latest updates on our diversity initiative, which aims to foster a more inclusive and equitable workplace for everyone.

## **Progress Highlights:**

- **Recruitment Efforts:** We have implemented new strategies that resulted in a 25% increase in diverse candidates applying for open positions.
- **Training Programs:** Over 80% of our staff have participated in unconscious bias training sessions.
- **Employee Resource Groups:** We've launched three new employee resource groups that focus on underrepresented communities.

## **Next Steps:**

- Continue to enhance our mentorship program to pair diverse talent with leadership.
- Regular feedback sessions to gauge employee perceptions on inclusivity.
- Expand partnerships with organizations that support diverse talent development.

Thank you for your continued support and commitment to our diversity initiatives. Together, we can create a more inclusive workplace for all.

Best Regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]